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To:   All Paramedics 

From:  Dr R. Vandersluis Chair, Medical Advisory Board CEPCP 

Date:  August 29, 2016 

Re:  Fall CME 2016 
                

Fall CME will be starting after Labour Day, Tuesday September 6, 2016 and will run through into 
January 2017. Please ensure that you are scheduled with your primary service to attend one of 
the dates in your area. 

The CME day will start as it always does, with a medical directives quiz. You will have the ability 
to reference your hard copy pocketbook (but not your neighbor’s and not an electronic version). 
You will again have 45 minutes to complete the quiz and enter it electronically through the 
clicker. Just like on a call, you need to watch your time. If you have concerns over test writing 
and the time constraint, please call us in advance of your CME day to discuss available options. 
In the unlikely event of a mark less than 70% on the quiz, you will be required to rewrite the 
quiz before the end of the day. 

Please visit our Current CME page of our website as we have posted sample quizzes and 
resources, including our past Self Study on ETCO2.  You may also practice on previously posted 
medical directive quiz questions, which can be found under the past CME tab.  

Please remember to bring your own stethoscope (if you have one) for use during the day. As 
always, your attendance and successful completion of all components of the CME are a 
requirement of your maintenance of certification / authorization with the CEPCP and is an 
expectation of your patients. 

Please contact our office should you have additional questions or concerns. 

 

 

https://www.lakeridgehealth.on.ca/en/ourservices/cmecurrent.asp

